
West Pennant Hills Sports Club 
Men’s Bowling Section

1

President 
Ross Iredale 
0414 469 073 
president@demaj.com.au

Secretary 
Ian Corke 

0457 474 371 
secretary@demaj.com.au

Attendance Ross lredale, Les Watkins, Steve Arnold,  Mal Horner, Kevin Tuckerman,  
Dom Surace, Ross Fitzpatrick and Ian Corke
Apologies:  Max Walters (holidays)

Welcome President Ross welcomed members present.

Minutes The Minutes of the May meeting were accepted. 

Mail An email was received from Terry Jones to let us know he was retiring from 
bowls due to poor health.

An email is to be sent to Jason Read regarding the sharing of the greens 
maintenance costs between the Men’s and Women’s Sections.

Treasurer’s Report A report for April 2019 was tabled.

General Business Steve Arnold noted that interest in our Living Choice competition was good and 
he was hopeful of a good final number.

 An email was sent to Presidents Ross and Kay from Jason Read notifying the 
Sports Club’s assistance for our 50th Anniversary celebrations. The club will be 
supporting us with up to $1500. The support also extends to wine for the tables, 
raffle prizes, round tables with white linen, plus four staff members to assist.

Preparation is to get under way for our AGM planned for August 17.

President Ross is to resend an email to committee members regarding a survey 
by Bowls NSW.

It was noted that a new Bowls Law Book was to be issued shortly and that copies 
should be purchased for all umpires and coaches plus additional copies for 
general use.

Plans are to call for teams to take part in Mid Week Pennants. 

Friday Bowls Due to low numbers a change is being considered to introduce a 
later call-in so that selectors are not needed until closer to start time.

The Greens Committee was requested to purchase new rink end bins and 
numbers to enhance the appearance of the greens.

MINUTES OF THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING  June 3, 2019

The meeting commenced at 5.25 pm

The meeting concluded at 7 pm.


